
Members of the House Energy and Natural Resources 
Committee, 

I would like to see a DO NOT PASS come out of Committee for 
HB 1414.  Non-resident license fees are fair and well established. 
Creating another license should not have to be done to 
accommodate small game hunting opportunities for non-
residents!  The one aspect of only having to be a family resident 
of eighteen years old to sponsor another family adult non-resident 
to obtain this special Family license isn’t fair to resident hunters.  
Furthermore, until they reside in North Dakota and become part of 
the tax basis that the rest of us residents adhere to and pay for 
living in this great state – they should not get the perks to acquire 
resident licensing!   

Thank you, 

PS I was born a North Dakotan, Raised a North Dakotan, Never 

left the state North Dakota, and have been Supporting North 

Dakotan’s by Supporting North Dakota my entire life. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Jeffery A Herman 

 

 


